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CBA at the hospital in Grudziadz

The officers  of  the  Control  Proceedings  Division  of  the  Regional  Office of  the  CBA in
Bydgoszcz from 12 July 2019 carry out analytical and information activities concerning
the  conclusion  by  the  Regional  Specialist  Hospital  of  dr  Władysław Biegański  in
Grudziadz a loan agreement with a non-bank financial entity (shadow-banking system)
for PLN 150 million.

At the same time, selected issues related to the current economic situation of the
entity are being examined. An analysis of part of the documentation provided by the
hospital is underway.
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